
 

Recovery Premium Funding 2021-22 

 

In February 2021, the government announced a one-off recovery premium as part of its 
package of funding to support education recovery. The recovery premium provides 
additional funding for state-funded schools in the 2021 to 2022 academic year. Building on 
the pupil premium, this funding will help schools to deliver evidence-based approaches for 
supporting disadvantaged pupils. This document should be reviewed alongside the Pupil 
Premium Plan. 

This funding will be utilised by increasing learning time in school by extending the school 
day. This is centred around extending the teaching of core curriculum subjects, English, 

maths, and science, as well as the use of additional targeted in school intervention for 
maths.  

The EEF’s Teaching and Learning Toolkit references plus 3 months impact through extending 
the school day as a method of intervention.  

 

Total allocated amount from DfE: £26,390 
 
Total allocation for this intervention: £28,000 

 

School Led National Tutoring Funding 2021-22 

Hungerhill has centred this funding on small group tuition. We have defined this as one 
teacher, working with three students together in a group. This enables the teaching to focus 
exclusively on a small number of learners, working in a separate classroom. This intensive 
tuition is provided to support lower attaining learners in both literacy and numeracy. 

This is delivered as a weekly one hour intervention tuition taught by maths/English 
specialists for students in Years 7 and Years 8.  

The EEF’s Teaching and Learning Toolkit references small group tuition plus 4 months 
additional impact on student progress. 

Total allocated amount from DfE: £22,275 

Total allocation for this intervention: £23,845 

 

 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/pupil-premium-effective-use-and-accountability

